

NOTICE TO ALL TEAMSTERS LOCAL 31 MEMBERS (LOWER MAINLAND AND FRASER VALLEY)

December 10, 2015

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

Continuing its proud relationship with Variety Club, Local 31 is seeking members who are willing to volunteer to provide security at this year's Variety Club Telethon on the morning of <u>Sunday</u>, <u>February 14</u>, <u>2016</u>.

The shift to be worked is 12:00 a.m. to 8:00 a.m. Sunday morning for inside and outside security. The Telethon is taking place at the Red Robinson Show Theatre in Coquitlam.

If you are interested in volunteering for security detail, please contact Mike Hennessy, Business Representative, at 604-527-2706 or mhennessy@teamsters31.ca

Yours fraternally,

Stan Hennessy

President

SH:sep moveup